OUR SCHOOL UNIFORM
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[image: ]All pupils at Crimond wear their school uniform every day and are very smart. We encourage all pupils to wear school uniform. This helps to instil a sense of pride and team spirit within our school. The uniform consists of a plain white polo shirt, black or grey skirt/trousers and a royal blue school or nursery sweatshirt bearing the school logo. Recently we have added a blue tartan range of girls’ clothing available at George Donalds in Peterhead. Please consider the changeable nature of weather conditions and provide your child with appropriate outerwear and footwear to suit. For safety reasons we ask that high heeled shoes are not worn to school.
The following are available to order from the school office:
· Polo shirts – White with school logo and optional name.
· Sweatshirts – Royal Blue with school or nursery logo and optional name 
· Shower Jackets (fleece lined) – Royal Blue bearing the school logo.
· Shoe Bags – Royal Blue bearing the school logo and space for name.
  Children are required to keep a pair of gym shoes in school to be worn indoors only.  Children change into their gym shoes when they come into school in the morning.  They change back into their outdoor shoes at interval, lunch and going home time.  By doing this children are helping to maintain the condition of the carpets in their classrooms.   
   It is essential that items of clothing are marked with your child’s name or some other easily identifiable mark.
   School clothing grants may be available to parents/carers who meet the criteria as laid down by Aberdeenshire Council. Information can be found in Section 5, which explains the criteria and procedures for applying for a grant.

Art Apron

Children should all have, in school, some form of protective clothing for doing messy work such as painting. Donald’s Warehouse in Peterhead sell art aprons but a large, old shirt would suffice.

PE Kit

Children should be suitably dressed for gym: e.g. plain coloured tee shirt, shorts and gym shoes.  Football tops are not allowed. It is helpful if these items are left in school in a hang-up-bag on the child’s peg. Please check gym shoes periodically as these can be a hazard when the soles become damaged and detached.
[bookmark: _GoBack]   For safety reasons Aberdeenshire Council states that all jewellery should be removed for P.E. and similar activities.  Plain stud earrings may be worn where the child requires to wear earrings continuously in the period following piercing.  Where bracelets/rings are worn and these are too small to be removed they should be covered with tape or sweat bands, so that the risk is eliminated. Where jewellery needs to be covered, parents are asked to provide a named roll of surgical tape for this purpose. Tops with shoe-string straps are discouraged for safety reasons as they can catch on gym apparatus.
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